
Sequoyah Public Schools is the first in Northeast Oklahoma to receive the prestigious Purple 
Star Award. This honor reflects the school’s commitment to supporting military students and 
their families.

The Purple Star School program is designed to help schools respond to the educational and 
social-emotional challenges military-connected children face during their transition to a new 
school and keep them on track to be college, workforce, and life-ready.


